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NOTICE OF RESCHEDULED MEETING  

 

 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN by the Chesterfield Township Board of Education that the 

Wednesday, March 18, 2020 regular board meeting has been rescheduled to Tuesday, March 31, 

2020 at 6:00 p.m.   

 

CONDUCTED VIA LIVE VIDEO STREAM 

 

In the interest of public health and safety, the meeting will be conducted via live video stream 

using the Zoom Cloud Meetings.  Please visit the homepage of the District’s website at 

www.chesterfieldschool.com for instructions on how to access the meeting.  Instructions will be 

posted on the website by the close of business Thursday, March 26, 2020.   

 

PUBLIC COMMENTS 

 

Public participants who would like to speak during the public comments portion of the meeting 

should email the Board Secretary, Andrew Polo, with their name and phone number at 

apolo@chesterfieldschool.com between 5:30 and 6:15 p.m. on Tuesday, March 31, 2020.  The 

Board Secretary will call you by phone so you can make your comment during the public 

comment section of the agenda.   

 

Formal action may be taken and other items may be considered that may come before the Board. 

 

 

       Andrew Polo 

       Business Administrator 
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